
 

 
 

 

NOTICE 

 Date: 10/04/2024 

 

This is to inform all the staff and students of JRG College of Pharmacy that the 

college will remain closed on 11th April 2024 on account of Eid-ul-Fitar. 

Please note that regular classes and college activities will resume as usual on 12th April 

2024. 
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